
First Quarter

EVENTS

Ms.Monaghan’s Second Grade Class

REMINDERS

-Please empty and sign

Friday Folders.
-We are starting to run 
low on Clorox wipes;
any donations are
greatly appreciated!☺

-Our Show and Tell 
was a huge success! 
I look forward to 
having another one 
in the future. Please 
check ClassDojo for 
photos of the event.

Upcoming School Events

Food Drive-November 4th-15th

50’sDay-November 8th (half day)
Walk-A-Thon for Hurricane Victims-

November 13th (Rain date-14th)

OUR LEARNING
ELA: Second grade has been busy in ELA! On top of weekly spelling
tests, they must complete a biweekly reading comprehension test.
We have dived right into our Growth Mindset Journals as well, and
have already written severalwriting pieces.
Math: In Math, we have been busy perfecting our strategies for both 
addition and subtraction. We are also beginning to work with place 
values and time!
Religion: Religion has been very productive with both Ms.Kelly’s
C.G.S class and our own learning in Room One. We have had many 
impactful conversations about Jesus and God’s love, and we just 
wrapped up our baptism chapter.
Social Studies: More wonderful conversations have been had in our 
Social Studies class, where second graders have learned all about 
the past and present. We are about to begin our geographyunit as 
well!
Science: Our class just wrapped up their very first unit in Science 
Class, Land and Water! The students conducted exciting
experiments, gained important knowledge on our Earth’s land and
water forms, and applied the Scientific Method to their research!


